
Editor’s Comment:   

 

1. I have gone through the comments by the three reviewers and noticed all of them have given 
good comments and good marks for the revised manuscript. 

2. In addition, I have read the revised manuscript and helped to further improve on the manuscript. I 
hope the authors will read the attached manuscript which I edited using TRACK CHANGES. 

3. Among others, an obvious error is that the relative pronoun "that" should not be used for human 
beings. They should instead use "who'. 

4. My sincerely hope is that they read meticulously the file that I attached and re-submit to you. By 
doing so, then I support this manuscript to be published in IJTDH. 
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